
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

DECEMBER 2022 

 

Public Hearing & Board Meeting 

Monday, December 5, 2022 

Public Hearing 6:30 p.m. 

Board Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

The December meeting is annually conducted on the first Monday of December due to a Cook County 

requirement when levying greater than 105% than the previous year’s levy. A Truth in Taxation public hearing 

is scheduled at 6:30 p.m. in advance of the regular Board Meeting where members of the public will be given 

the opportunity to provide input and/or ask questions about the proposed levy. Notice of the public hearing was 

published in the November 25, 2022 edition of the Daily Southtown. 

 

The levy ordinance that allows the District to collect property taxes for the specific uses of each District fund 

will be considered during the regular meeting, which will follow the public hearing and begin promptly at 7:00 

p.m. The December agenda also includes levy direction ordinances that will be filed with Cook and Will 

Counties, along with the tax levy ordinance. 

 

Financial documents that include the November Treasurer’s Report along with accounts payable reports will 

also be considered during the December 5 meeting. 

 

Due to the early meeting date, this report is abbreviated and does not include the typical committee reports, 

however, a mid-month report will be provided to Board Members and will include November department 

reports. 

 

Board Members up for reelection, and any new candidates interested in having their names placed on the April 

4, 2023 Consolidated Election ballot, must submit nominating petitions during the filing period of December 12 

through December 19.   

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Audrey Marcquenski 

Executive Director 

 


